
Thank for contacting the Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner for West Yorkshire with your 
request for information We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of information Act. 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
1. When was the disk memory last accessed? 
 
The Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner does not hold this information. West Yorkshire Police 
undertook a forensic examination of the hard drive and so they may hold information 
regarding  when the memory was last accessed and so you might wish contact them to request this 
information.  There is information on the West Yorkshire Police Website 
https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/advice/our-services/information-requests/freedom-
information on how to lodge a Freedom of Information Request to them. 
 
2. How was disk marked? 
 
The Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner does not hold this information. West Yorkshire Police 
seized the hard drive and so they may hold information as to  the marking of the hard Drive and so 
you might wish contact them to request this information.  There is information on the West 
Yorkshire Police Website https://www.westyorkshire.police.uk/advice/our-services/information-
requests/freedom-information on how to lodge a Freedom of Information Request to them. 
 
3. How was disk stored?  
 
The hard drive was stored in a safe within the OPCC offices.  
 
4. When are going to arrest the guilty party?  
 
The Freedom of Information Act gives individuals a right to access information held by Office of the 
Police & Crime Commissioner. Having looked at this part of your request I am unclear what 
information held by the Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner you are seeking to access and 
would be grateful if you could please clarify this part of your request. Mr Taggart was arrested, 
found guilty and  sentenced to 33 months in prison for his offences in July 2017.  
 
If you consider that your request for information has not been handled properly, you can ask for an 
internal review of our decision. I have attached a copy of our appeals policy which explains how to 
submit an appeal and who will consider it. You can also complain to the Information Commissioner’s 
Office via their website https://ico.org.uk/make-a-complaint/official-information-concerns-
report/official-information-concern/ or by telephone on 0303 123 1113, although please note they 
would usually expect you to have gone through our internal review procedure before contacting 
them. 
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